
If so, the Mid Sussex Early Help Dedicated
Schools Team are here to help!

We are very happy to provide advice and
guidance to parents/carers over the

summer holiday to support with activities or
ideas of how you can help your child feel

more confident, when returning to school in
September.

Mid Sussex Early Help
Dedicated Schools Team 

Is your child
worried about
starting a new

school in
September?

Or is your child
nervous about
moving into a

new class or year
group in their

current school?

If you would like to speak to one of our
friendly team, please call our Family Hub

on 01444 255499

https://www.google.co.uk/search?q=family+hub+mid+sussex&sca_esv=9f05e2405697a5fa&source=hp&ei=cLhBaMH5HvOehbIPgYuuyQE&iflsig=AOw8s4IAAAAAaEHGgHuxALNy7TY6q-5azbe3938xH2SH&oq=family+hub+mid+&gs_lp=Egdnd3Mtd2l6Ig9mYW1pbHkgaHViIG1pZCAqAggAMgUQIRigATIFECEYnwVIiBtQAFjAEHAAeACQAQCYAbEBoAGmC6oBBDEwLjW4AQHIAQD4AQGYAg-gAtYLwgIREC4YgAQYsQMY0QMYgwEYxwHCAg4QLhiABBixAxiDARiKBcICCxAAGIAEGLEDGIMBwgIIEC4YgAQYsQPCAggQABiABBixA8ICDhAAGIAEGLEDGIMBGIoFwgILEC4YgAQYsQMYgwHCAgUQLhiABMICDhAuGIAEGLEDGNEDGMcBwgIFEAAYgATCAgsQLhiABBjHARivAcICCBAAGIAEGMkDwgIGEAAYFhgewgIIEAAYFhgKGB7CAgsQABiABBiGAxiKBZgDAJIHBDEwLjWgB4Z_sgcEMTAuNbgH1gvCBwgxLjEyLjEuMcgHJQ&sclient=gws-wiz

